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Dear Parents 
Mrs Cocks is delighted to share with you all, that she is 
expecting her first child in May 2019.  We wish Mrs Cocks 
all the very best in the final few months of her pregnancy. 
We have had confirmation for the start date of the Lead 
Teacher at Bugle School.  Congratulations to Mr Luke 
Rees who will be officially joining us on 25th February 
2019.  He will be teaching in Year 2 each Thursday and 
Friday as well as leading the school in other areas.  We 
are very excited by the appointment of Mr Rees who will 
also be in school on Friday 25th January. 
Unfortunately, there has been some mis-communication 
regarding the Go Active Club.  For this term only, it is for 
KS1 pupils (Reception, Year 1 and 2).  This is a trial for 
the school, and if successful there may be a small charge 
in the future for sessions. 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 
 

 
Online Safety 
You may have seen recent reports on social media 
regarding risks associated with children talking to 
strangers when playing Fortnite.  Fortnite is 12+ rated 
game and therefore it is advised that children of primary 
age should not have access to it.  However, if you do 
allow your child to play Fortnite, it is important that you 
understand the risks that they face and have the 
information needed to help your child stay safe. Go 
to  https://tinyurl.com/fortniteadvice to read the Fortnite: 
all you need to know guide. 

Sporting Update 
On Tuesday after school, Mr Nicholls returned to Bugle 
School with the Nanpean football and High-5 teams.  All 
the matches were incredibly competitive, and we are sure 
the children found that extra to keep going.  The final 
scores were 4 all in the  
High-5, 4-1 win to the Year 3/4 football team and a 3-0 
win to the Year 5/6 team.  Well done to everyone 
involved. 

Achievers of the Week 
For the Week Ending 11/1/19: 
Rec Ynes 
Year 1 Scarlett 
Year 2 Marcus 
Year 3 Dylan 
Year 4 Alex 
Year 5 Alexis 
Year 6 George 
Class of the Week - Reception (100% green) 
Attendance - Year 2 98.2% 
Buddy - Bradley 
Well done!  
Good to Be Green  
Well done to all the children who continue to work hard 
and show excellent behaviour in school.  171 texts (85%) 
were sent to parents last Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done. 
 

Diary Dates:  
29/1/19 Football/High 5 v Luxulyan away 
6/2/19 Cross Country at Par  
12/2/19 Football/High 5 v Foxhole home 
18/2/19-22/2/19 Half Term 
5/4/19 Last Day of Spring Term 
23/4/19 Summer Term Begins 
29/4/19-1/5/19 Scholastic Book Fair 
13/5/19-16/5/19 KS2 SATS 
27/5/19-31/5/19 Half Term 
3/6/19 Staff Training Day 
7/6/19 Class Photos 
10/6/19-14/6/19 Phonics Week 
18/6/19 Clays Athletics at Brannel 
15/7/19-17/7/19 Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
24/7/19 Last Day of Summer Term 
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
25/7/19 Staff Training Day 

 

http://www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2Ffortniteadvice&data=02%7C01%7CSharon.Tippett%40bugleschool.org.uk%7Ce54b102f86ae42cd58de08d67c600eba%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C636833149344081203&sdata=8mG4YWMjvWMGkhToxmS2Exnipe2O463E8ZfNpe905zY%3D&reserved=0

